
        July 7, 2004 
 
        City Council Meeting 
        July 13, 2004 
Mayor and Members 
of the City Council 
 

BOARDS/COMMISSIONS EXPIRATION OF TERMS –  
APPOINT CIVIL SERVICE BOARD MEMBERS 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council reappoint Michael D’Amico and L. Dwight Taggart to the Civil 
Service Board for four-year terms ending July 15, 2008. 
 

Civil Service Board - two terms, which expire July 15, 2004 – two applicants. 
Appointments will be for four-year terms ending July 15, 2008.  Only the two 
incumbents applied for appointment.  No additional applications were 
received. 

 
Background: 
 
As reported at the meeting of June 22, 2004, the application-filing deadline was 6 p.m., June 21, and 
only the two incumbents had applied for appointment during the filing period.  Since the City Council, at 
its meeting of June 22, offered no direction to the Clerk’s office to re-advertise for additional applicants, 
the two applications are presented this evening for formal appointment by the Council. 
 
 
 
      ____________________________ 
      Elaine Doerfling, City Clerk 
Noted: 
 
___________________________ 
Stephen R. Burrell, City Manager 


